Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Office of U.S. Senator Josh Hawley <SenatorHawley@hawley.senate.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 10:14 AM

To: elena@judgewatch.org

Subject: Re: Pres. Biden's nomination of Trini Ross to be U.S. Attorney (WD-NY)

Thank you for contacting my Senate office. I'm grateful for the time and effort you took to share your perspective with
me on issues important to you and your community.

It is a privilege to both serve as your Senator and be your voice in Congress. Your message has been received by my
office and I, or a member of my staff, will do our best to respond to you in a timely manner. | greatly appreciate hearing
your thoughts, which help me to set priorities in Congress to better serve people back home as | continue to fight for
issues important to Missourians.

As always, | welcome your comments and thoughts about my work in the Senate. If you need further assistance, or if
you have concerns about other issues, please do not hesitate to contact me again. If you would like to get regular
updates on my work in the Senate, please visit my website at www.hawley.senate.gov or follow me on social media at
@SenHawleyPress.

To:
From: elena@judgewatch.org
Subject: Pres. Biden's nomination of Trini Ross to be U.S. Attorney (WD-NY)

I'am director and co-founder of the New York-based nonpartisan,
nonprofit citizens' organization Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
(CIA).

Senator Hawley's leadership is needed, at the Senate Judiciary Committee,
vis-a-vis President Biden's nomination of Trini Ross to be U.S. Attorney for
the Western District of New York. Did the President subordinate proper
vetting of Ms. Ross to a goal of insulating from federal prosecution corrupt
New York state officials — the majority and highest of whom are Democrats?
This is the subject of my letter of today's date to Senator Hawley, sent via
e-mail to Legislative Director Eric Teetsel (eric_teetsel@hawley.senate.gov).
It is posted on CJA's website, www.judgewatch.org,

on a webpage entitled "President Biden's New U.S. Attorneys for NY",
accessible from the top panel "Latest News". The direct link is here:
http://www.judgewatch.org/web—pages/searching—federal/202l—new-us-attorneys~for—ny.htm.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
914-421-1200
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